
Ross Station Service  

 
This project seeks to replace the Ross substation station service. 

 
This project is an end of life replacement of the station service, with the addition of 
primary service requirements for Ross complex additions. 
This project is a replacement and expansion of existing equipment.  The key decision 

drivers are the continued reliability and operations of the Ross complex buildings, service 
to Clark Public utilities, poor condition of existing assets, and increased capacity needed 
for new buildings. 


